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Utility work on 4100 block of E. Superior Street to detour traffic on Saturday, April 26

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] City of Duluth Utility Operations will close the 4100 block of East Superior Street early
in the morning on Saturday, April 26 to allow for work on a water service. A detour will be posted and
will redirect vehicle traffic to London Road to avoid the affected block. This detour is expected to last
one full day.
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